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WHAT'S NEW

TAP SUMMER FIELD DAY

There will be an increase in price for
single sessions . Single session pricing is
$60/hour, effective June 1, 2023. 
 Subscription prices will remain the same.

Scheduling for summer sessions is now
available!

Please complete this survey to let us know
how we're doing. Full completion of the
parent survey, along with a completed
student interview will be given a $10
gift card as a token of our thanks. NOTE; Please be sure to skim the newsletter each

month as this is a means of communicating
important updates and changes. Thank you!

 

Please join us on July 1, 2023 at the
Woodchase Park from 3PM-5PM! We
are hosting a free field day with lots of

goodies, activities and overall fun.
Please spread the word, and plan to

come have a blast with us! 
 

*Please reach out if you are able to
donate

https://forms.gle/dQAvbUYeEE8gNNLVA


POLICIES &
PROCEDURES

REFERRALS

COMING SOON!

It's important to The Azalea Project: Tutoring,
LLC that we maintain safety, consistency and a
certain quality while providing services. It's for
this reason that we developed our policies and
procedures which are linked here. 

Please remember sessions should be canceled by
or before midnight before appointment to avoid
fees.

When you refer our services to a new client, after
confirming their first session, you'll receive 10%
off your next session.

We are hosting an ongoing giveaway. For every 3
referrals, the referring family will receive a $10
gift card, as a token of our thanks, as well as one
free session (per family). 

Remember to stay TAPPED IN with
us by reading our newsletter each
month and following us on social
media (Instagram:
@theeazaleaproject | Facebook: The
Azalea Project) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dRxOYl5no04GTKu6f665eq9bTpJCY3Wa/view?usp=sharing

